
camping will be announced to 
the public once a date has been 
determined.

TPWD recommends visitors 
continue to adhere to local, state 
and federal travel restrictions 
and other guidance for safety 
and social distancing before 
traveling.  Additionally, visitors 
are required to pre-purchase and 
print day-use permits through 
the Texas State Parks 
Reservation System before 
traveling to a park.  Day-use 
reservations can be made online 
at www.texasstateparks.org or by 
calling 512-389-8900.

Visitors planning on coming to 
a state park are encouraged to 
bring all necessary provisions, 
such as hand sanitizer and face 
masks, with them in order to 
help local businesses have 

enough goods to properly serve 
their communities during this 
time.  This will also help park 
staff  have necessary supplies 
available for all guests during 
their stay.

Anyone traveling to a Texas 
State Park should continue to 
follow Centers for Disease 
Control (CDC) public health 
recommendations and adhere to 
strict social distancing and 
cleanliness standards while in 
public spaces.  Those traveling 
to parks in rural areas should 
remember possible limits on 
available resources and local 
health care capacities.

Operational changes still in 
effect at parks include the 
suspension of  all transactions at 

parks, equipment rentals and in-
person interpretive programs. 
All group-use facilities, visitor 
and nature centers, 
headquarters and other enclosed 
spaces where people congregate 
will also remain closed.

Texas State Park Passes can 
now be purchased online 
through the reservation system 
or over the phone by calling the 
Texas State Park Customer 
Service Line at 512-389-8900. 
For guidance troubleshooting 
issues with the reservation 
system or using Texas State Park 
Passes online, visit the 
reservation help page on the 
TPWD website.

For the latest information, 
please check the TPWD website.

by Pat Stephens
The Board of  Directors of  the 

West Coke County Hospital 
District met in regular session 
April 21, 2020, at the annex 
building of  the old Coke County 
Jail.  President Pat Stephens 
called the meeting to order at 
9:30 am and declared a quorum 
was present.  Board members 
present were Beverly Burdett, 
Noel Tinkler, Robert Brock, and 
Pat Carwile.  Houston McGuire - 
RLCC Administrator, Janie 
Munoz - BOM, Chris Martin - 
Consultant, and Roger Alexander 
- WCCHD Administrator, were 
also present at the meeting. The 

invocation was given by Roger 
Alexander.  The regular meeting 
on March 24 was canceled due to 
the lockdown caused by Covid-19, 
but a special meeting was called 
on March 28 via email, and the 
Board members voted 
unanimously to participate in the 
QIPP Year 4 program.  The 
minutes from the previous 
meetings on February 25 and 
March 28 were approved. 

There are 37 residents in the 
Care Center as of  the meeting 
date, with 1 pending. The facility 
is currently in need of  PRN 
night CNA.
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